
T H E  L I O N ' S  R O A R  M A R C H  I S S U E  2

FALCON NEWS
P R I N C I P A L ,  C L A Y T O N  C O B B
A S S I S T A N T  P R I N C I P A L ,  K A T H E R I N E  S U C K L E  

I T ' S  A  GREAT  T IME  TO  BE  A  FA LCON !

UPCOMING EVENTS!
TUE, 4/23
TERRA NOVA TESTING
3:05-4:15 LCP Tutoring in Library- this is
the last week for tutoring!
4PM JV Volleyball vs Ascension @ SJS
5PM Varsity Volleyball vs Ascension @ SJS
WED, 4/24
NO MASS ON THIS DAY
TERRA NOVA TESTING
4:15 4-H MEETING
NATIONAL ADMINISTRATIVE PROFESSIONALS
DAY!
FIELD DAY T-SHIRTS WILL BE SENT HOME!
THU, 4/25
TERRA NOVA TESTING
11:30 FOREVER FALCONS LUNCH
3:05-4:15 LCP Tutoring in Library- LAST DAY
for tutoring
6PM 24-25 Cheer Parent Meeting

FRI, 4/26
8:15 SCHOOL MASS- REGULAR UNIFORM
TERRA NOVA TESTING MAKE-UPS

MON, 4/29
6PM-8PM SJS ATHLETIC BANQUET- MUST
RSVP!

Dear St. Joseph Families, 
99% of the SJS population did a great
job in having students arrive to school on
time, ready to take their tests! We
appreciate the effort put forth by all
parents to ensure that this was done.
Reminder that we will be testing all week
in the mornings. Special note: MASS HAS
BEEN MOVED TO FRIDAY OF THIS WEEK,
4/26. Mass will be at the normal time of
8:15 AM. 
Please take note that this is the last
week of the school year that we are
having tutoring in the library after school.
We appreciate our partnership with Loyola
College Prep and the assistance provided
by their National Honor Society. If your
child has participated in the tutoring
program, the administration would love to
hear feedback from you!
This Friday is a very special day for our
5th graders. While it is a shame that they
have to grow up, we want them to have a
great welcome to the SJS middle school.
We are having our annual SJS 5th Grade
Mixer Dance this Friday in the gym! All of
the fun starts at 7PM and pick-up is at
9PM. Parents, please read the information
on p.4 of the newsletter carefully. We ask
that everyone drops their child off, takes
a few pictures, and does not lag behind. 
Speaking of growing up, our SJS 8th
Grade Class of 2020 will be on campus,
taking one last trip through the halls
before they graduate from high school! It
seems like they were just here but we
are happy to give them a proper send off!
Have a great week. St. Joseph, pray for
us.

OUR SECOND GRADE
FIRST COMMUNICANTS!
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